



Apollo Avenue, Fairfields, Milton Keynes, MK11 4BA 01908 410330, enquiries@fairfieldsprimary.co.uk Headteacher: Mrs Cursley www.fairfieldsprimary.co.uk

Dear Year 6 parents,

With the Year 6 SATs fast approaching, we are putting in as much support and personalised provision as we can to ensure that our children achieve the best that they can. With this in mind, we would like to invite every Year 6 child to a free SATs breakfast every morning from Tuesday 9th of May to Friday 12th of May. Children will need to be in school at 8am and will enter through reception. Our Year 6 teaching team will be there to welcome the children and manage any worries that your child may have, as well as ensuring they have had a good breakfast to set them up for the day's assessments.

We would like to stress how important it is for every child to be in school during the assessment week. If your child is feeling unwell, please contact us as early on the day as possible. In line with government guidelines, children who do not sit the test at the allotted time will have to be isolated from the rest of the class until they have finished their papers.

Although SATs week can seem stressful to children, we want them to be reassured that all they can do is their best and that is the most important thing. Please support us in eliminating any worries by talking with your child, making sure they have a good night's sleep and rest. Whilst we welcome opportunities for the children to revise, please do not feel obliged for children to spend hours doing this as we will be holding daily revision before we start our assessments.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully

Miss Kynaston

Upper Key Stage 2 lead



